- SHIRDI SAIBABA TEMPLE-

LAKE WORTH, FL - 33463.

Reopens to the Public

On Monday, June 15th, 2020

With the Blessings of Baba, we are pleased to reopen the temle
under the ‘CDC Guidelines’ during the following Limited Hours until
Further Notice.

Weekdays - 10:00 am to 11:00 am &

Temple Hours: 06:30 pm to 07:30 pm
Weekends - 10:00 am to 12:00 pm &

06:00 pm to 08:00 pm

For Blissful & Safe Darshan during the Limited Hours, Please
Observe the following Guidelines during your Temple Visit:

1. Please don't bring any Pooja Items & Home cooked Prasad to the temple
at this Moment. We Humbly request you to donate FUNDS to the temple.

2. Devotees are advised to stay “ONLY 10 Mins” inside the temple for
darshan during the limited hours.

3. Maximum 25 persons can stay inside the temple at a time.

4. It is Mandatory to Wear Face Mask & to Maintain 6ft Social Distancing
during the Visit.

S. Please Stay at home, If you have Cough/Cold/Fever or Upper
Respiratory iliness.

6. Please Use Hand Sanitizer before entering Inside the temple.

7. Archana & Abishekam can be Paid Through Credit Card / Check /
Website(Online).

8. Please remember to keep all your personal belongings with you at all the
times.

9. Please follow the “CDC Guidelines” & all the Signs, Inside & Outside the
Temple Premises

Please visit our Temple Website for Archana/Abishekam/Other
Sponsorship Details.

www.shirdisaisouthflorida.org
Thanks for your Support & Understanding !



